M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent


            Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
October 3, 2016
RE:
Annual District Funding Assurance Statement
Beginning this year, all school districts must submit the annual district funding assurance statement electronically through the Grants Management Application and Planning (GMAP).  The annual district funding assurance statement is created, certified by the Superintendent, approved by the Board and submitted through GMAP. Once submitted and reviewed KDE will begin to release our funds following the established standards for requesting the annual district funding assurance statement.
The 2016-2017 Annual District Funding Assurance statement is available for your review. 

I recommend the board approve the Annual District Funding Assurance statement, as presented
